UBN GOT TALENT!

Official newsletter of the Department of Sport, Culture and Tourism



CALL FOR AUDITIONS

Dear Musica citizens,

As "UBN Got Talent" will be starting soon, we would like to announce that this year's competition will open for all genres of entertainment.

Please register directly at the reception desk of the Buba building, where the competition takes place or via http://tiny.cc/7lda6y before Wednesday, May 8 2019. You will receive a confirmation letter by email for the exact audition date.

OTHER NEWS AND DEVELOPMENTS:

Tourism Gets a Boost in June - 3